
                                  

  

 Last month, Paige’s mom, Patricia 
Harding went to be with the Lord.  We will 
miss her dearly and will cherish the spiritual 
inheritance that she left for us!  She was a 
Godly woman and loved Jesus with all her 
heart!  Even to the very end, she brought the 
whole family together and reminded us of 
what’s really important in life.    
 Before leaving for the funeral, I had 
received so many special birthday notes and 
cards from the children that I had to bring 
them with me so that I could read them all 
there.  They were such a blessing!    
 It’s good to be back in Guatemala 
where God has called us. In addition to what 
the Lord is doing with the children, youth and 
men, we are thankful for the Couple’s Bible 
study that was started in July.  It’s exciting to 
see the Lord shining His love and joy into so 
many marriages! Please keep them in your 
prayers and  thank you so much for your love, 
prayers and generous support!  We love you 
and appreciate you very much! 

With much love and appreciation from the Mino family and the CDS Team!  
mario.camposdesuenos@gmail.com 
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ONLINE GIVING Ministry donations: http://southtulsa.org/give-now - scroll to Guatemala General.  Please 
make check payable to: South Tulsa Baptist Church - 10310 S. Sheridan Road,        
Tulsa, OK 74133. (Please earmark check: Guatemala General) 


